
 
Dear Marisa, 
 
Vestcor supports FHFC’s implementa�on of a “penalty” when an Applicant requests an extension to 
Close on the Tax Credit Partnership (for 9% LIHTC developments) or an extension to the SAIL Closing 
Deadline (for SAIL developments).  We believe at the �me of applica�on Developers are aware or should 
be aware of any issue (HUD, environmental permi�ng, municipality permi�ng, etc.) that may prevent a 
deal from closing by the FHFC stated deadline.  Therefore, hopefully this penalty will encourage/require 
Developers to beter understand the �ming of their deal, so if awarded they can close by the stated 
deadlines.   
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